
 

 
 

July 10, 2023 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: EB-2022-0317 Elexicon Energy Inc. Z-factor Application 

Cost Claim of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 
 
On July 6, 2023, the Board issued its Final Rate Order Decision in the above noted proceeding. That 

Decision called for cost claims to be filed no later than July 13, 2023. Due to summer holiday conflicts, 

including the closing of the PIAC administrative offices for the first two weeks of July we are unable 

complete our filing by that date. 

We respectfully ask the Board allow us to file our costs by no later than July 19, 2023. 

Yours truly,  

 

 

John Lawford 

Counsel for VECC 

 

 
Copy to: Cynthia Chan, Chief Financial Officer 
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